
Message from the Headmistress            Friday 15 October 2021 

Dear Parents,  

   

I do hope that the School Cloud Parents’ Evenings went well from your perspective; thank you for the wonderful 

feedback that I received this morning in relation to this event. You are more than welcome to make further 

appointments with your child’s Class Teacher via the School Office should this be required.  

   

Next week we are delighted to be able to invite you into School for our Infant Achievement Assembly and Junior 

Achievement Assembly, which will take place on Monday 18 and Tuesday 19 October respectively. These 

assemblies will start at 8.50 am and will last around 20 minutes. Should you wish to attend, please simply report 

to the School Office at 8.45 am where you will be shown to your seat in the School Hall. We look forward to 

welcoming you back into School.  

   

Our Pre-School pupils are very excited about Pumpkin Week next week, and I know that their teachers have 

plenty of exciting events planned for them. A polite reminder that it would be wonderful if each of our Pre-School 

pupils brought in a pumpkin next week – the pumpkin should be intact with no carvings, I am sure you will be 

relieved to hear!    

   

At the end of next week for all of our pupils, during Friday afternoon, we have decided that they would benefit 

from some downtime together as a class. During this time, they will watch a Hallowe’en-style, age-appropriate 

movie, with their class. The Infants will watch a U movie, and the Juniors will watch a PG movie. This will enable 

them to enjoy some fun and laughter as a group before embarking upon the two-week holiday. They will also be 

sent home with a confectionary gift, with all dietary requirements taken into consideration. Lessons will take 

place as normal in the morning, but they may wish to adorn a Hallowe’en-inspired accessory during the day. 

Should you have any questions about this then please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s Class 

Teacher.  

   

Wishing you all a restful weekend.  

   

Mrs O'Donoghue  

Headmistress  

 

 


